
Daily Bible Reading Schedule  - (Chronological Order) 
 

 Monday 11 Psalm 65-67,69-70                               Friday 15  Psalm 3-4,12-13,28,55  

 Tuesday  12 2 Samuel 11-12 1 Chronicles 20          Saturday 16 2 Samuel 16-18 

 Wednesday 13 Psalm 32,51,86,122                         Sunday 17  Psalm 26,40,58,61-62, 

 Thursday 14  2 Samuel 13-15                            64 

               Grow. Reach. Glorify. 

 

   ROBINSON AVENUE  

   CHURCH OF CHRIST           MAY 10, 2020 
 
Contribution  
 
5-3-20 
$13,341.03 
 
4-26-20 
$13,305.23 
 
Weekly Budget   
$14,765 
 
 

Give Using Tithe.ly  
  
1. Go directly to 
RACOC’s quick link:  
https://tithe.ly/give?
c=77262 or download the 
Tithe.ly app to your 
phone for even more 
convenience. 
 
2. Enter your contribution 
or payment amount in the 
“Amount:” field. 
 
3. Click the drop down on 
the “Give to:” line and 
select what you are 
contributing to or paying 
for (i.e. “Offering”). 
 
4. Enter your debit card, 
credit card, or bank 
account information. 
(Touch selection on green 
band to switch from card 
to bank account info). 
 
5. Type any additional 
information in the “Note/
memo” box, if needed.  
This is to specify info 
such as a name for a 
Memorial or for whom a 
fee payment is for. 
 
6. Select “Give $XX.00” 
to submit contribution. 
 
You can also drop your 
contribution off at the 
church office or mail it to: 
 
RACOC  
1506 W. Robinson 
Avenue 
Springdale, AR 72764 

Sympathy 

 
Joanne Hash the mother of Dan Hash and the mother-in-law of Sharon 

Hash passed away May 1. The burial was on the 6th. 

 
Thongsavanh Inthirath, brother of Thora Inthirath, passed away in 

Amarillo, TX. on April 27. The burial was May 4.  

 

Wendell Leckbee, the husband of Bytha Regauld’s best friend passed 

away just six days after being diagnosed with COVID-19. The wife’s 

name is Flo. 
 

 

 
  

Review of May 6 Elders Meeting 

The elders did the following: 

  

Decided there should be no assemblies or activities at the building 

through at least May 19. We reviewed the governor’s report on May 4 

and will use additional information about our readiness in order to de-

cide on a date for reopening.  After the state of Arkansas enters Phase 2 

we will consider when to open. Governor’s main guideline was churches 

“strongly encouraged to continue to offer online services” for now. 

Reviewed Committee Report on how to reopen for services. Concern 

over what we “can do” vs. “should do.” 

Reviewed use of RACOC Zoom account for meetings. All meetings 

must be scheduled through Shannon/Tamzen to reduce double book-

ings. 

ALL summer activities are still in planning stage. No events have been 

approved yet and not sure any will be approved. 
 

https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262
https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262


 
 Our Prayer List

 

Family/Friends 

Mary Howell, mother of Rachel 

Collins 

Bryan Keigley, half-brother of 

Heath Wood 

Mollie Jordan, grandmother of 

Meagan Cooke 

Elizabeth Norris, sister-in-law 

of Helen Gillmore 

Jane Rubio, sister of Cilvia 

Rodriguez 

Rachel  Stovall, sister-in– law 

of Brittany Ashby Stovall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those Shut In 

Pauline Cantrell 

Beth Clem 

Dee Dearman 

Cleo Drevs 

Hazel Fletcher 

Glenda Garrison 

Donna Gaston 

Dan Hash 

James Price 

Roberta Simpson 

Verna Tackett 

Elsie White 

Dorothy Yeager 

 

Continue to 

Remember 

Danny Allen 

Mary Allen 

Lucy Allen 

Beth Clem 

Lee Pense 

Joan Pense 

Scott Phillips 

Speedy Williams 

Melba Watts 

Linda Wray 

 

Those 

Battling Cancer 

Mary Allen 

Mark Elmore 

Charlean Howell 

Peggy Huckeba  

Freida Hughes 

Robinson Avenue Church of Christ 

1506 West Robinson Avenue  

Springdale, AR  72764 

Tel. : 479-751-4887            Website: www.racoc.net  

Family  
 

Announcements and lessons will be provided 

via email, Facebook, and YouTube until ser-

vices at the building resume.                                            

                                                          

  

 

 

Our Ministers 
Trent Arnold 

Worship and CR 

Minister 

479-790-2273 

arnoldit@jbu.edu 

 

Harry Fitzgerald 

Adult Education &  

Senior’s Minister 

479-799-6860 

harry@racoc.net 

 

Adan Guerrero 

Hispanic Minister 

323-213-6604 
josueadan326@gmail.com 

 

Keith Kilmer 

Pulpit Minister 

479-756-0980  

keith@racoc.net 

 

Aaron Phasavat 

Laotian Minister 

479-879-0349 

 

Alonzo Rojo 

Hispanic Youth Minister 

479-381-4292  

alonzored@hotmail.com 

 

Caleb Tomlinson 

Youth Minister 

903-941-9623 

calebt2128@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Our Shepherds 

Ron Dowdy 

870-612-2385 

Richard Keen 

479-306-4081 

Kevin Mayhew 

479-751-6292 

Joe Mohorn 

479-387-8644 

Rodney Pless 

479-871-7702 

Pano Poulos 

479-445-5696 

Marlyn Shafer 

402-618-2596  

Gary Turner 

479-361-8115 

Harry Ware 

479-957-4919  

Keith Whitehead 

479-841-3667 

 

 

Our Staff 
Shannon Bowman 

Administrative Assistant 

shannon@racoc.net 
 

Tamzen Bryant 

Admin. Support Assistant 

tamzen@racoc.net 

 

Denise Pless 

Admin. Assistant/

Accounting Assistant 

denise@racoc.net 

 

 

Elder to contact in May with prayer requests: 

Keith Whitehead 479-841-3667 


